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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It was great to have the chance for staff to say goodbye to our Year 6 children last week with thirty Year 6 
children in school. These children took home their Year 6 workbooks. We have bundled up the rest of the Year 6 
work books for children who did not attend to collect – these can be collected this week and next week from the 
school office. 
 
Today we welcomed back over half of our Year 5 children. It was great to see them again and they were so eager 
to learn in class despite being split into three small bubbles of 10 children. Mrs Palmer, Miss Wood and Mrs Owen 
were so pleased with their positive attitude.  These children will attend school up to and including Tuesday 14th 
July, they will then break up for the summer. I need to remind parents to socially distance at the end of the day 
and remember the 1m rule. The main entrance was very busy at the end of the day today and parents were not 
social distancing. I am urging parents to stand apart at the gates and line up down the path or across the road. 
Once you have collected your child, please cross over the road and walk on the other side, please do not wait for 
other parents or children to arrive.  
 

We have now received text confirmations from parents in Reception – Year 5 who would like their child to attend 
school for one day to meet their new class teacher during the last week of term. We aim to send an email out 
before Friday to confirm the date or your child’s transition day and drop off and collection times.  
 
We have started sending home end of year reports for our Reception – Year 5 children. If your child is not in 
school, their report will be posted home this week. If you would like a telephone consultation, please text the 
school and one will be arranged. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has started returning reading scheme books, please continue – there is a blue box in 
the main entrance to drop them in. We would like to get these cleaned for September. Homework packs can be 
collected from the school office between 9.30am and 2.30pm each day. We also have cereal, beans and bagels 
available to take under the homework packs, please help yourself. 
 
 

Thinking of you all in our prayers. Take care and stay safe.  
 

 

Mrs N Wood, Headteacher. 
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